
Pause in the publication of  Careful Nursing News

Negotiations were completed in 2015 for the sale of St. 

Clare’s Health System, one of the largest healthcare systems 

in New Jersey, to the company Prime Healthcare. As of June 

2016, as part of the changeover process, publication of 

Careful Nursing News   has been place on hold.
 


